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Tulane student Adam Goldstein, left, listens as Gene Fredericks talks about the New
Orleans Video Access Center during the Public Service Internship Fair at the Lavin-
Bernick Center Wednesday, March 21. The annual event gives students a chance to
meet representatives from more than 100 local organizations looking for interns
from all academic fields during the 2018 summer and fall semesters.
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